IMPORTANT NOTICE

It is notified to all concerned that Recruitment process for the post of Chief
Compliance Officer (CCO) IRFC advertisement no. 03/2023 dated 23.08.2023, has
been Cancelled due to some administrative reasons.

Yours faithfully,
For & of behalf of
Indian Railway Finance Corporation Ltd

(Ajay Swami)
General Manager (Fin)



